
 

 

 
Junior School Council Hot Cross Bun Drive 

 

Dear families, 

 

The Junior School Council is again running a hot cross bun drive to raise money for our school. 

The school will receive $2 from every 6 pack of hot cross buns purchased. They will only be available 

in packs of 6. The cost for each pack is $8.00 and you can choose from each of the following: 

 

 Traditional 

 Choc Chip 

 Apple and Cinnamon 

 Fruitless 

 Mocha 

The easiest way to order is via QKR but we will also accept paper orders by filling out the below tear 

off slip and enclosing money in an envelope. We ask that all orders be returned to school no later 

than Friday 26th of March. The hot cross buns will be delivered to school on Wednesday 31st of March 

and handed out to the students. 

 

 

Remember to ask family and friends if they would like to order some too! 

Thank you for supporting Rosanna Primary School. 

 

 

Rebecca French  

Junior School Council Coordinator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

JSC Hot Cross Bun Drive – Order Form 

 

 

Student Full Name:_____________________________________________ Grade: _______________________ 

 

Contact Name and Number:__________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

All funds raised will go to the projects of the Junior School Council. 

Traditional 
$8.00 per half 

dozen 

Choc Chip 
$8.00 per half 

dozen 

Fruitless 
$8.00 per half 

dozen 

Mocha 
$8.00 per half 

dozen 

Apple & 

Cinnamon 
$8.00 per half 

dozen 

Total enclosed in 

this envelope 

6 buns in 

each 

pack 

 

 

    
$ 


